Resolution

A meeting of Board of Governance of the society ‘The Human Welfare and educational
Society’, Faridabad was held in the Head office B 468-469, NIT, Faridabad on 20/8/2017
at 2:00 PM. All the board members were present in the meeting. In the meeting vide item
no 4 it was resolved That:

Keeping in view the previous three years admission status the intake capacity for B.Tech
courses will be reduced from the academic session 2018-19 as below:

B.Tech ECE 30 seats from 60

B.Tech. EE 0 from 60 (The course will be surrendered in next academic session)

B.Tech CE 60 from 120

B.Tech. ME 60 from 120

All board members were agreed on this. This was also brought into the notice of Dy.
Director, Principal and Registrar for necessary action.

The meeting was erlged with vote of thanks to the chair
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